Guy, Mandy

From:

BrixhamParish

Sent:

05 August 2013 16:09

To: Cc: Williams, Bradley Guy, Mandy

Subject:

New Premises Application - The Brixham Rendezvous

Dear Bradley,

Following the Brixham Town Council Planning and Regeneration Committee meeting held on Monday evening 29.07.13, Brixham Councillors make representation as follows:

- (a) Members consider that by increasing the number of off licences in Fore Street, there would be an increased risk to crime and disorder, public safety and public nuisance. Fore Street in Brixham is already renowned for problems with the number of youths outside some of the shops late at night, which intimidates other users of the street. It is felt that there would not be a potential increase in public nuisance or crime and disorder if an on-licence as an ancillary to plated meals were given approval.
- (b) Members were however concerned that the sale of alcohol as an ancillary to plated meals at the outside tables in Fore Street would also have the potential to increase the risk of public nuisance and would be detrimental to the area.
- (c) Members are concerned about an increase to public nuisance, noise and disturbance if music were played late at night as Fore Street is a mixture of trade and residential dwellings and consider that if music could be limited up to 10pm Sunday to Thursday and 11pm Friday and Saturday this would reduce the potential for public nuisance.

Regards

Ki Barnes CertHE in CEG, BA(Hons)

Town Clerk, Brixham Town Council 01803 859678

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

The contents of this email may be confidential, may contain material which is legally privileged from disclosure and are only for the attention of the person named in the e mail above. If you are not the person named, please do not copy or disclose the contents, but immediately notify the sender of their delivery error by telephone or e-mail and delete from your system; thank you.